
THE MAX GRUVER FOUNDATION 
AND THE SISTERS OF ALPHA DELTA PI

INVITE YOU TO JOIN IN THE EFFORTS TO

DID YOU KNOW THAT 
SEPTEMBER 22-26, 2025 IS

VISIT WWW.MAXGRUVERFOUNDATION.COM 
OR ASK AN ADPI TO FIND OUT WAYS

TO GET INVOLVED AND LEARN HOW YOU CAN
BE AN PARTNER TO #STOPTHEHAZING

#FLYHIGHMAX
#STOPTHEHAZING


